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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: Marcia Goff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure, per the Oklahoma Department of Wildlife (ODWC), will reduce the annual fee 

associated with licensing a commercial hunt property for big game from and combination big 

game and upland game. The bill adds a lower-cost license option for nonresidents hunting in 

commercial hunt areas by allowing them to use the 5-day nonresident hunting license when 

hunting in a commercial hunt area. The bill adds the requirement that all hunters carry a license 

when hunting exotic wildlife in a commercial hunt area. The bill adds the requirement that all 

exotic wildlife harvested in a commercial hunt area be tagged and limits the cost of the tags to 

$10. The measure eliminates the fee for tags used on females of the cervidae family harvested at 

commercial hunt areas. Impact, per the agency, is anticipated to be revenue neutral. 

 

Prepared By: Jenny Mobley 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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